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Comment:
I am writing in support of the changes to MCR 4.201, the eviction case court rule, that the Supreme Court has
proposed. While the Court’s proposed changes would not significantly alter the legal eviction process, they
would inform tenants of available housing resources and give them slightly more time to access their right to
legal counsel and/or search for new housing. This could help tenants avoid possession judgments and bailiff
evictions that cause harm to their families and communities.


